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FAMU-FSU ASCE Student Chapter Quarterly Report 

 

Our chapter has been busy kicking off the new school year! We are excited to welcome new incoming 

members and the new officers are excited to begin their new terms. 

The following are events hosted by our chapter this quarter: 

 August 28th- First Officer’s Meeting 

We welcomed back our officers and discussed plans for the upcoming year. 

 September 4th- First General Body Meeting of the Semester. 

New members were welcome and introduced to what our chapter does. J.W. Hunter and Dave 

Crombie also welcomed the new members. 

 September 11th- Resume Workshop 

Students prepared for the Engineering Day Career Fair by attending our workshop and getting 

their resume critiqued by some professionals. 

 September 16th- Second General Body Meeting 

Details about ASCE’s Southeastern Conference were discussed. Interests groups were 

created for both concrete canoe and steel bridge. 

 Our new ASCE website was launched 

 September 20th- ASCE Student-Parent Chapter Joint Tailgate 

The student and parent chapter teamed up for a tailgate for the FSU-Clemson football game. 

 September 21st- First Road Clean-Up of the Semester 

 September 29th- Flag Football Intramurals began 

 October 2nd- Third General Body Meeting 

An alumnus from our college spoke about the benefits of attending graduate school 

 

 

 

 

Student Chapter President: Kyle Faby 
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Event Photos 

 

Photo 1: Students mingling and enjoyed pizza at our first meeting. 

 

Photo 2: During the first meeting, students interacted and made straw bridges as our first ice-breaker of the 

year 
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Photo 3: Students testing the straw-bridges 

 


